
 

8 May 2025 

BOARD CHANGES 

Far Northern Resources Limited (ASX:FNR) (FNR or the Company) is pleased to announce the appointment 

of Mr Nicholas Revell as a Non-Executive Director of the Company. 

Mr Revell is a geologist with over 35 years’ experience as an exploration/mine geologist specialising in gold, 
iron ore and base metals. He has held several senior positions in mining, exploration geology and project 
evaluation, working for ASX and TSX mineral exploration companies across a range of minerals.  Mr Revell is 
an experienced ASX company director, including being a current director of Kingsland Minerals Ltd 
(ASX:KNG). 

FNR’s Managing Director commented: “Nick has visited all or FNR’s projects and will play an important role 
going forward in evaluating and developing FNR’s projects.  Nick brings significant industry experience and 
leadership skills to the Company and we are very pleased he is joining the FNR Board.” 

 

 

Enquires:  

Cameron Woodrow     Roderick Corps. 

cwoodrow@farnorthernresources.com                       rcorps@farnorthernresources.com 

For further information regarding Far Northern Resources Limited please visit our website at 

www.farnorthernresources.com or contact: 

Authorisation 

This announcement has been authorised for release by the Board of Directors 
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